
Community Worship 

Sunday, August 10, 2025 

11:00 A.M. 

Handbell Chimes 

Welcome   

Invocation 

Call to Worship  There Is None Like You 

Hymn of Praise # 371 Come All Christians, Be Committed 

Celebration of Baptism 

~ Candidate ~ 

Ray Winkler 

Celebration Chorus # 503 Now I Belong to Jesus 

A Message re: Involvement on Committees and Special Activities 

Offertory Hymn # 136  O For a Thousand Tongues to Sing 

Music Meditation with Doxology 

The Lord’s Prayer 

Scripture Reading 2 Samuel 1:17 – 27 

Sermon  Saul’s Fall and David’s Rise 

Hymn of Commitment #250       And Can It Be 

Benediction 

 

    Each week, we are praying for a 

different church in our local 

community. This week, please keep 

Hebron Presbyterian Church and our 

sister church Rev. Noah Morgan in 

your prayers. 

 

 

Pastor Crowder is writing daily 

devotions to bring home the message 

of sermon and strengthen our daily 

walk with God:  

doverbc.org/devotions 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Servant Contact Information 

Rev. Hardin Crowder, Pastor ............................................... (601) 519-3168 

Mr. Randall McGuire, Minister of Music ........................... (804) 869-1777 

Mr. Charles Burton, Deacon Chair ...................................... (804) 370-5122 

Mr. Chad Hammack, Deacon of the Month ........................ (804) 641-5583 

Ms. Rebecca Mills, Church Administrator .......................... (804) 784-5681 

Other Servants Helping During Worship 

Piano / Organ ............................................... Georgia Burton / Juanita Deck 

Guitars .......................................................... Heather Marshall / Sara Rowe 

Slide Advancer ........................................................................ Juli Crowder 

Slide Advancer, Next Week ................................................... Donna Martin  

Nursery, This Week ............................... Gail Cochran / Melinda Hammack 

Nursery, Next Week ............................ Sharon Killian / Addison Hammack 

For the Record August 3, 2024 

Weekly Budget / Received ....................... $ 6,159.00 / $ 4,520.00 

YTD Budget / Received ........................... $ 190,929.00 / $ 178,926.00  

This Week at Dover   

 Today .......................... 11:00 am Worship Service 

 Monday ......................... 7:00 pm Deacon’s Meeting 

 Wednesday ................... 5:00 pm Fellowship – Bring your own dinner 

  ...................................... 6:00 pm Bible Study 

  ...................................... 7:00 pm Adult Choir Practice 

 Thursday ....................... 5:35 pm Flying Squirrels Faith Night 

 Next Sunday ................. 9:00 am Prayer Meeting (Church Library) 

  ...................................... 9:45 am Bible Study (all ages)  

  .................................... 11:00 am Worship Service   

 Nursery Opportunity: One adult or older youth is still needed for the Nursery 

on August 31st.  (Labor Day Weekend). Please use the sign-up genius or contact 

Melinda Hammack if you are able to serve. 

Richmond Flying Squirrels: Faith Night # 2 at the Diamond is Thursday, 

August 14th (gates open at 5:35 pm, game starts 6:35 pm). Fireworks will 

follow. Contact Melinda at 804-349-9887 if interested.   

If you are a guest with us today, welcome! If this is your first time with us, 

please fill out a card and place it in the offering plate when passed! 



 Volunteers Needed: Pastor Crowder is looking for helping hands for 

Goochland’s "National Night Out” to help man a booth for Dover Baptist Church 

on Tuesday, August 5th, 2025, from 6:00 to 8:30 PM at the Goochland County 

Complex, 2938 River Road West, Goochland, VA 23063. If you're willing to 

serve, please sign up today or reach out directly to Pastor Crowder. 

   August Collection for Goochland Cares: Each month in 2025 we plan to 

collect items for Goochland Cares according to their most pressing needs. In 

August we will collect canned soup (no tomato).  Please place items in the basket 

provided in the parlor. Thank you! 

  Child Safety Team: We believe the church should be the safest place for 

children to learn, play, and grow in faith. To support that conviction, Pastor 

Crowder is forming a team to help draft an updated Child Safety and Security 

Policy for Dover Baptist Church. If you have a heart for protecting children and 

want to contribute to this important effort, we’d love your input. To get involved, 

please contact Pastor Crowder: Pastorcrowder@doverbc.org or 601-519-3168 

WMU News: WMU will meet on the 3rd Tuesday, August 19th at 11 am with 

pot luck to follow. We will plan our two field trips. Crewe to visit the church 

and cemetery where, Lottie Moon, is buried in September. In October we will 

visit Maranatha, in Goochland,  for a tour, devotion and lunch provided by 

Claudia Rees. Also, plan for upcoming projects. See Robin Angle for additional 

information. 

Church Council: The next meeting of the Church Council will be next Sunday 

August 24, following the Worship Service. We will be calendaring items through 

the end of the year. Anyone may attend but if you chair a team or committee, 

please plan to attend.  

Budget Requests: The Finance and Office team will be preparing the budget 

for 2025 soon. Please submit budget requests for all teams by 8/31. Our goal is 

to get a budget that closely matches our projected expenses. Forms can be found 

in the vestibule or see Sara Rowe.  

 

PLEASE NOTE: 

 

Mature Motivators Senior Programs Jeopardy on August 

13th has been cancelled. Sorry for any inconvenience this 

may cause. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

635 Manakin Road 

P.O. Box 96 

Manakin-Sabot, VA 23103 

 (804) 784-5681 

www.doverbc.org 

  

“And David was greatly distressed, for the people 

spoke of stoning him, because all the people were bitter 
in soul, each for his sons and daughters. But David 

strengthened himself in the Lord his God.” 

~ 1 Samuel 30:6b ESV ~ 

August 10, 2025 

If you have any questions concerning groups,  

opportunities or happenings at Dover Baptist,  

please contact the church office or visit us on the web at 

www.doverbc.org for more information. 

http://www.doverbc.org/

